
 
 

 

Lower Mainland Christians Uniting in Prayer  
Week of Prayer for Christian Unity taking place January 18 to 25  
 
VANCOUVER (January 17, 2014) – Has Christ been divided? (1 Cor. 1:13) is the theme and question Christians 
in the Lower Mainland are asking themselves during the 2014 Week of Prayer for Christian Unity, Jan. 18-25. 
 
The week, prepared by churches and Christian communions, starts with a city-wide prayer service Sunday, 
Jan. 19, 7pm, First Lutheran Church, Vancouver, with Archbishop Michael Miller and other Christian leaders. 
 
It ends Sunday, Jan. 26, with a special gathering and dialogue entitled Meet Your Relatives, between the 
Archdiocese of Vancouver and the Anglican Diocese of New Westminster. Register at the website below: 

 Meet your Relatives: Grassroots Ecumenism  

The Week of Prayer for Christian Unity is observed around the world, said Marjeta Bobnar, coordinator of 

ecumenical and interfaith relations for the Archdiocese of Vancouver.  During this Week all are invited to join 

with brothers and sisters of various churches in prayer, song, and witness to unity as followers of Christ.  

“The Week of Prayer is a highlight of the work churches do together during the year,” she said, noting 

Christian unity brings separated Christians together for united causes such as helping the poor, participating 

in study groups, and organizing events. 

Catholics are joining members of other Christian denominations for prayer during the week, with prayer 

gatherings most days in Abbotsford and some days in Vancouver. For information visit the website below: 

 Learn about the week and the special services 

 “It’s important to recognize our common family bond,” said Kyle Neilson, director of the Office of 

Evangelization. “No one wants a family to be separated, so anything that can bring us together and be fully 

and visibly united in Church is a great thing to do.” 

For more information on the Week of Prayer for Christian Unity, and a list of local churches that are 

participating, visit www.rcav.org/christian-unity  
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More information:  Paul Schratz, Archdiocese of Vancouver Communications Director 

604-683-0281     pschratz@rcav.org 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001MkojBye0ueP_uY1PCpDKaBo931PE1l6msHeXyTxVUpESbpNWjgAr3Xu-sYviTTVRwSE6FRgP8778cm5fIhWutjP2yMmxp85NbedB6MmfSioQcdXjvSc-_Z5Ua9kWPTc5kEgAQd8jZDqZwjhuuWvcqN3GJy867Q_jSo28B1DgBFGzLBc8uOdpA8X2dp7YopRU&c=T4Q8fQ6KPdk_5wJBHQCfFwAPL64QqWymvirMIpWTddF8DTIonlYWqw==&ch=a06uKjuitr38ZeOm3ZIgnpvEPXvw_3OLPv2C0_ngKydOZa8fs7SfDQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001MkojBye0ueP_uY1PCpDKaBo931PE1l6msHeXyTxVUpESbpNWjgAr3Xu-sYviTTVRTdaXfsTyS6JzFG2dSu3uaJz4hvlFcDjTtfuHVwVgQpWK8FaNbuGwazaEhk1H5DSlltpWJYTNSajY2tl4cohvaRbwkmkDBFgbVOp--735xyvp2xqMagczE90uz8l9TPcG&c=T4Q8fQ6KPdk_5wJBHQCfFwAPL64QqWymvirMIpWTddF8DTIonlYWqw==&ch=a06uKjuitr38ZeOm3ZIgnpvEPXvw_3OLPv2C0_ngKydOZa8fs7SfDQ==
http://www.rcav.org/christian-unity

